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Starting in person classes at [UHW Narita campus

Dear students, parents, and guardians of [UHW Narita Campus

We are exploring the possibility of starting in person classes gradually from Monday, June 15®

at Narita campus.

Specifically, this policy is aimed at seminar, practical, and experiment-based classes where
interactive education is essential. Regarding lectures, we will continue to provide classes
online for the time being, in principle. Thus, classes for first-year students will continue via
online and distance learning, with the exception of some classes in the newly started

Department of Radiological Sciences, which will be conducted in person.

After the start of in person classes, we will take every possible measure to reduce the risk of
anyone contracting COVID-19 on campus and during their commute to and from campus.
We hope to reduce the risk by dividing students into small groups, allocating students into
multiple classrooms, staggering class hours, thoroughly ventilating classrooms by keeping the
windows open, and more. We also request that students be mindful and vigilant in preventing
infection by wearing face masks, washing hands thoroughly, and practicing effective hand

hygiene in general.

In addition, even though the national government has lifted its state of emergency and local
governments allow businesses to reopen; students will not be allowed to come to the campus.
However, in the event that the students are requested to or given special permission from the
school (such as participation in the classes mentioned above, exams and orientations), the

students will be allowed to enter the premises and in a set of restricted areas only.
Regarding subjects that require additional details (such as clinical practice for the fourth-year
students), each department will individually provide students with further information. As

such, please ensure that you regularly check Universal Passport, Gmail and E-learning.

During this time of transition, we expect that all the students will prepare for the start of in

person classes while being diligent and mindful of the above information and guidelines.

Thank you
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